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Wednesday, August 7
7:15am

Music Room
Everyone interested in the 2019-2020 CIE Chorus will need to audition.  You will need to come prepared with a song to sing for the audition.  
Since our groups are becoming world class, this group will be by audition only and you must have several singing qualities to be accepted.  Please understand that the selection process for this year’s chorus will be extremely competitive.  Not all students will be selected this year.  Please come prepared!    
Please fill out the permission slip below and return it to Mrs. Long to receive a pass to audition.  If you are selected for the group, practices will be held every other Wednesday and Friday morning from 7:15am-7:45am.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Mrs. Long at 770-474-9983 or send an e-mail to Heidi.Long@henry.k12.ga.us.
Return the permission slip below by Tuesday, August 6, 2019
Yes, my child






 has permission to audition for the 2019-2020 CIE Chorus.  
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